RRWCD to meet Nov. 18-19

Written by Holyoke Enterprise

The Board of Directors of the Republican River Water Conservation District will be holding a
special meeting in Greeley on Nov. 18-19.

Times are 1-5 p.m. on Nov. 18 and 8 a.m. to 4 p.m. on Nov. 19.

The agenda includes a report from the District’'s General Manager; reports from Colorado Rural
Development, Farm Service Agency, and Natural Resource Conservation Service; updates on
the CREP and AWEP programs; reports from the District’s lobbyists on legislative issues;
presentation by the District’s engineer on the status of the Compact Compliance Pipeline
project; report from Mike Sullivan, Assistant State Engineer, on the status of RRCA pipeline
approval; report from the District’s legal counsel; and District staff performance review;
presentation by the Colorado Division of Local Affairs, and Board discussion and action items,
including whether to proceed with construction of the Compact Compliance Pipeline in 2010.

Public comment will be held at 4:45 p.m. on Nov. 18.

The RRWCD Board of Directors will hold an executive session to discuss personnel issues and
water supply agreements, determine positions and instruct negotiators, and receive legal advice
on legal questions related to such agreements, compact compliance, the Compact compliance
pipeline.

The meeting will take place at the Greeley Guest House.

For further information concerning the details of this meeting, contact Stan Murphy, General
Manager Republican River Water Conservation District at 970-332-3552.




